
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2025 
 
Rob Zuber 
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine  

Permit C-1996-083,           
Minor Revision #211,  
Incomplete Notice Response 
    

 
Dear Mr. Zuber: 
 
On behalf of Bowie Resources LLC, enclosed is the response to DRMS’ incomplete notice dated 
July 1, 2025. The incomplete notice listed pages App. B-14-15 not included in the submittal as 
specified. Upon review, pages App. B-14 & 15 should not be included in the minor revision 
application.  Below are the pages that should be included in the application; 
 
Please see revised pages in Volume XI, App. B-1, 2, 13, 16-19, 21, 24-28, 35 and 36 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tamme Bishop 
Tamme Bishop, P.E. 
tammekb@gmail.com 
 
 


